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16th September 2022 Newsletter  

St Aidan’s Catholic 
Primary School 

Our new Reception pupils started this week and they have settled really well into life at St Aidan’s. We also attended mass on Friday 
morning to mark the start of the academic year. Please note that school will be closed on Monday 19th for the bank holiday to mark 
Queen Elizabeth’s funeral.  Have a lovely weekend.  

School Council 
Each class has elected their own school councillors this week 

and the results were announced in Friday assembly. Our chosen 
representatives for this year are: 

Reception: TBC 
Yr 1: Sophia Small, George Tomassi 
Yr 2:Anna Ferguson, Jake Walsh 
Yr 3: Harriet Zoethout, Harry  Ginman 
Yr 4: George Waite, Imogen Sone 
Yr 5: Edward Dance, Sophia Bradley 
Yr 6: Lola Tomassi, William McClintock, Orlaith Shaw, William 
Knolles 

 
  

 
 

Class Saint Assemblies 
On Thursday and Friday each of our Year 1 – 6 classes 

performed a short assembly to celebrate each of their class 
saints. The class saints are as follows:  

Year R: St Mary  Year 1: St Francis of Assisi 
Year 2: St Joseph Yr 3: St Bernadette 
Yr 4: St Theresa  Yr 5: St Peter 
Yr 6: St Paul 

 
 

 

http://www.bcca2018.com/super-sec.html


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Open Morning Wednesday 21st September 
We have our first open morning of the year next Wednesday 21st 
September at 9.30am. This is for all parents of pupils who turned 

4 since 1st September or will turn 4 before 31st August. Those 
prospective parents who already have a child attending St 
Aidan’s are especially welcome to attend. During the open 
morning you will find out all about what we think makes St 

Aidan’s special, as well as hearing about the application process.  

 
 

Year 2 enjoyed observing and drawing a variety of plants 
and trees growing in our school grounds. 

 

Welcome Reception Class 
This week we welcomed our reception class to start their 

learning journey with us. They have been with us for half-day 
sessions this week and will start full-time on Tuesday.  

 

 

Achievement 
There were loads of individual achievements to celebrate in 

assembly today. 
Year 1: Jasmine (Mathletics bronze) and Aaron (a swimming 
medal) 
Year 2: Joseph and Darcey both have a bronze and silver 
Mathletics award and Lucas a football medal 
Year 3: Bethany (swimming certificate) Ethan D (Mathletics 
bronze), Olivia (completing reading challenge), Isabelle and 
Viola (ballet certificates) 
Year 5: Amelie (ballet), Max (summer reading challenge) 
Callum and Rafaele (football medals) 

 


